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January Recap 
Trivia night was once again sold out with a tie between two teams.  Other than 

trivia, not much happened in January.  Brunch and Dinners were slower perhaps 
due to the weather…… 

February at the Club 
New year, new ideas, suggestions, etc…. functions you would like to have, please 
let us know at the Club.  All ideas will be considered.  Let’s make this year – FUN!   
 
People are really enjoying the brunches and dinners…..why not join us.  Brunch is 
served on Sunday from 11:30 – 2:30 with a delicious menu, and Dinner is served 
nightly from 5:30 – 8:30 (another great menu).  Hopefully the number of people 
attending the club will continue to rise, so we may continue to stay open 7 nights 
for food.  The Superbowl is being held on Feb. 11th, if anyone cares….we are 
selling $5.00 and $10.00 squares for the game – makes it more interesting at 
least.   
 
The Club has a raffle board up for 2 Bruins Tickets to any remaining home game.  
These were a very generous donation, and they are great seats!   Each square is 
only $10.00!!!  Proceeds of this raffle will go toward the NAC Conservation 
account as a fundraiser.  This is a good cause – anyone could win - take a chance! 

Monthly Certificates are given to the Angler with the largest of each specie acknowledged on 
the Club’s Tally Board.  There are 3 categories – Male, Female and Junior.  Both traditional and 
Fly Rod count. Each specie (per category) is given a $10.00 certificate per month if someone 
has weighed one in.   Why not see your name on the board!  The year long tournament is open 
to all members; free of charge.  That is divided into Male, Female and 3 age groups of Juniors 
being 0-6, 7-11, 12-15.  Any child over 15 must compete as an adult.  The junior species that 
count for the tournament are: Sunfish, Yellow Perch, White Perch, Crappie, Pickerel, Striped 
Bass, Bluefish, Scup and Bonito.  Each category has a year end pay out of a $200.00 certificate 
For the angler with the highest point total.  All juniors are welcome to weigh in fish at the Club 
and participate – membership not necessary.  The Adult categories compete for annual trophy 
and bragging rites for the year.  One member is crowned “Angler of the Year”, which the prize 
is to have their dues paid for the year.  Just think – it could be you!  We also have a ton of 
tournaments for all to get involved.  Remember – WE ARE A FISHING CLUB!!!  Let’s make a 
point of getting out there and fishing!!!  


